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Moanataiari School Board Update – August 2025

Kia ora Moanataiari Whānau 

Our new Board of Trustees met on Tuesday, 26th August and we would like to
share some important updates with our school community.

Farewell and Thanks
A very big thank you to our outgoing Chairperson, Shana Allan, Staff
Representative Pam Kruger and Parent Representative Jess Bevan. Your
leadership, energy, and dedication to Moanataiari School have made a real
difference for our tamariki, staff, and whānau. 

We are grateful for the time and care you have given to your roles.

Welcome to Our New Board
We are pleased to welcome our new board members and outline their newly
appointed roles:

Rebecca James – Presiding Member (Chair)
Sandy James & Brendon Wilkinson – Finance
Adam Bain – Property
Cathy Loversuch – Health & Safety
Julie White – Communications

We will introduce our board members in more detail over the coming months
so keep an eye on our school Facebook page.
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Key Updates from the Meeting

Parent & Whānau Survey: The feedback survey has been emailed out, and

we would love as many voices as possible to be heard. Please complete it by

Monday, 8 September. To thank you for your time, those who complete the

survey will go in the draw for a $20 Pak’nSave voucher. There is one

voucher to be won.

Policies: A number of policies were reviewed and adopted, including

curriculum delivery, digital technology use, and personnel. Updated

versions will be available on our school website soon.

Property: Refurbishment of Room 4 has been approved, and will take place

later in the year

Finance: July payments and schedules were approved.

Excursions: Upcoming trips were approved by the Board.

Next Meeting

The Board will meet again in September with a date to be confirmed. If you

would like to attend an upcoming board meeting, please contact our office.

Thank you for your continued support of Moanataiari School. We look forward

to working together on the next stage of our school journey. 

Ngā mihi nui,

Moanataiari School Board


